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SEE BELOW FOR QUESTIONS AND GOVERNMENT RESPONSES. 

 

 

Question: Is the Government seeking tax exemption on the purchase, and if so, will the vendor need a copy the 
paperwork to present the dealer? 

Government Response: Yes, the Government is seeking federal tax exemption and expects not to be charged 
state sales tax.  The Government will provide our federal tax exemption number as well as tax exemption 
documents that the vendor can use. 

Question: Will the snowmobiles need to be registered prior to delivery or will the receiving ranger district be 
responsible for registration? 

Government Response: No, the snowmobiles do not need to be registered.  The Government will only be 
using the snowmobiles on National Forest System Lands for federal work. Therefore, the snowmobiles are 
exempt from the state registration requirement.  The Government will also acquire an exemption sticker from 
the state outside of this procurement process. 

 

 

 


